MEDWAY SCHOOL BOARD POLICY

NOTICE OF PLANNED PESTICIDE APPLICATION

NEPN/NSBA Code: ECB-E3

The following notice is provided in compliance with State regulations establishing
standards for pesticide applications and notification in schools.

[Product name], EPA registration number [000000], containing [chemical name] will
be applied by [name of pest control company or licensed applicator] to [area in
building or on school property where pesticide will be applied] during [approximate
time of day and date of application] for the purpose of controlling [type of pest].

For additional information regarding this application, you may contact the Superintendent
of Schools at 746-3500

This application is consistent with Maine School Union 113’s Integrated Pest
Management (IPM) program. The objective of the [IPM program is to provide effective
pest control while minimizing pesticide use. The goals of the IPM program include
managing pests to reduce any potential hazards to human health; preventing loss or
damage to school structures or property; preventing pests from spreading beyond the site
of infestation to other school property; and enhancing the quality of life for students, staff
and others.

Legal Reference: Ch. 27 § 4, Dept. of Agriculture Board of Pesticides Control Rule
(Standards for Pesticide Applications & Public Notification in Schools)

Adopted: May 7, 2004



